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Q3 FY24 Activities Report 
 
 
During the quarter ended 31 March 2024 the board continued to progress the proposed transaction with LVX Global 
Holdings Limited (LVX). 
  
On 16 April 2024, Design Milk Co. Limited (DMC or the Company) announced that it had terminated the Share Sale 
Agreement with LVX as a result of LVX being placed into voluntary administration. In the coming quarter the Board of DMC 
will assess opportunities for the business including examining potential acquisitions and transactions. 
  
As previously advised the Company is considering alternative structures with LVX and will update the market accordingly. 
  
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board. 
 

-ENDS- 
 

 
For more information regarding Design Milk Co. Limited (ASX:DMC), please contact Sapir Elias, Company Secretary: +61 404 
445 383 

 
 
 


